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Subject: Ventura County, Calif., launches Network of Care innovation for foster care

Hello, friends -

At the recent NACo conference, we saw a presentation of a wonderful new 
innovation in Foster Care piloted here in Ventura County, Calif. The Network 
of Care for Foster Care consists of a community-based Web portal with all
available services; support; medical and social information; advocacy, and
much more.

The Network of Care also contains a highly advanced Personal Health
Record for foster youth that, for the first time, integrates health data from 
multiple agencies -  such as mental health; social services; Medicaid;
schools, and the like. It does this with complete confidentiality and control 
by the county. This breakthrough is extremely helpful to foster parents and 
agency case managers alike. The Network of Care easily can be replicated to
any county in the country.

The NACo session was well-attended and generated quite a bit of interest. If 
you would like to learn more about the Network of Care, please contact
Bruce Bronzan directly at BBronzan@trilogyir.com or (415) 458-5900.

In the meantime, here is a short demo.

Thank you,

Kathy I. Long
Supervisor, District 3
County of Ventura, Calif.
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